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Sustainable Growth
Executive Director Mark Doran

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus
Welwyn Garden City
Hertfordshire
AL8 6AW

19 February 2024

Dear Planning Officer

Response by HCC’s Growth & Infrastructure Unit to 6/2023/2560/VAR
Northaw House Coopers Lane Northaw Potters Bar EN6 4NG

Thank you for your recent consultation dated 15 February 2024. I can confirm that
we are aware of an existing S106 agreement dated 20 December 2019.

On behalf of early years provision; primary and secondary education; SEND, library,
youth, waste, HFRS and adult care services, the Growth and Infrastructure Unit has
no further comments to make on this application. However, you may receive
separate communications from other departments in Hertfordshire County Council.

I trust the above is of assistance; if you require any further information, please
contact the Growth & Infrastructure Unit on the above email address.

Yours faithfully 

Angela Simpkins
Growth & Infrastructure Officer

Hertfordshire County Council
Growth & Infrastructure Unit
Environment & Infrastructure Department
County Hall
Hertford
Hertfordshire
SG13 8DN

Respond to: growth@hertfordshire.gov.uk


